
 

 

April 29, 2022 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting $84,000 in funding for the Scott County Sheriff’s Department purchase of Disaster Relief and 

Rescue Equipment and Technology in fiscal year 2023. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Scott 

County Sheriff’s Department, 301 Fuller Street South Shakopee, MN 55379.  

 

The project funding would be used to purchase life-saving evacuation and disaster relief equipment and 

technology. This equipment and technology would assist in the response, rescue, and recovery of person(s) who 

are injured, require medical attention or care. It would also assist with barricaded subjects trapped due to natural 

or other disasters in the f ield. Examples of equipment and technology needing to be purchased includes victim 

location technology, search and rescue kits and equipment, medical evacuation equipment and more.  

 

The main focus of the project is to ensure community safety while providing swift and comprehensive disaster 

relief and response efforts. 

 

In accordance with House Rules, I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in 

this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Angie Craig 

Member of Congress 


